
From: Parish Clerk <Chevington-PC@outlook.com>  
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2023 9:38 AM 

To: elections <elections@westsuffolk.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places 

 

 
Dear Ben 

Chevington Parish Council met last week and discussed the village hall being 
the Polling Station for the village. All agreed that it was a good place to be 

used as it has toilets, heating, accessible entry and exit and is easy to park at 
and is centrally located within the village. No need to change. 

The Village Hall Management Team agreed with this discussion. 
regards 

 
 

Frances Betts  

Parish Clerk to Chevington Parish Council 
Chevington-PC@outlook.com 
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